Hello, everyone, 

The newly elected Board members held the 2nd Board meeting on January 4, 2004.

-The Board decided to appoint Ms. Danling Huang as the interim Principal of Memphis Chinese Language School, since the Board has not received any responses to the principal search call posted on December 16, 2003.  

-The Board decided to continue the search for the new principal for the next academic year.

-The Board approved the school administrative structure proposed by Ms. Danling Huang.

Thank you for your attention.

Board of Directors of Memphis Chinese Language School 

